U. S. NAVAL AIR STATICN
OLATHE., KANSAS

August 12, 1943

Dre Fe Ce Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Dear Friend:

Just & line to let you know how
much I appreciate the nice letter which arrived
yesterdaye.

Beth and I enjoyed our little visit
with you and feel we are indeed lucky to have
such & friend.

I will let you know the outcome of

my application.

Sincerely,

Glenn QOatman



